
 

 

 

 

Update: Ilembe Health District water outage    
 

Members from iLembe Health District informed the PSA about a water outage that has been experienced 

by the facility for more than two weeks, causing toilets to develop a bad odour and affecting the health 

employees. 

 

The PSA is disappointed by the conduct of the management of iLembe Health District for not 

communicating with labour or updating employees on progress in resolving the matter. The PSA engaged 

with local shop stewards and wrote to the District Director, seeking progress on the matter. No response 

was received from the District, which is considered unacceptable and disrespectful. 

 

The matter was escalated to the Head of Department for urgent intervention. It has now been reported 

that the water has been restored. 

 

Employees who are still facing challenges in respect of the above can contact Cynthia Mbali (082 880 

8953 / Cynthia.Mbali@psa.co.za), Xolani Dhlamini (073 813 9646 / xolani.dhlamini@psa.co.za) or 

Nkosephayo Zulu (082 880 8994 / nkosephayo.zulu@psa.co.za). 
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